
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Jasper County Commission will hold a public hearing on May 12, 2015 at 9:00 A.M.  during 
the weekly meeting of the Jasper County Commission in the Jasper County Courthouse, Room 101, 
Carthage, Missouri on proposed budget amendments to the 2015 Budget as requested by the  Jasper 
County Auditor.  All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard concerning their views 
on the proposed budget amendments. 

IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and affixed the seal of said County 
Commission at office this 23rd day of April, 2015. 

Darieus Adams 
Western District Commissioner 

NOTICE POSTED APRIL 23, 2015 AT 9:00 A.M. 
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